
From: Rose Janson  
Sent: January 11, 2024 5:45 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Yes! Courage for substantial Tax Increases 
 
Just a brief message- 
 
We would like to recognize the hard work that City Council has been doing. Thank you. 
And yet your hands are tied- 
 
Critical services for citizens need investments. Tax increases must be levied. 
The needs are so great; never have there been more homeless and hungry. 
 
Every homeowner must contribute more-- 
Please take courage!  You will have more support than you think- 
 
R. Janson 
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